
 

 

Announcement for Representatives from Overseas and 

Representatives from the Chinese Regions of Hong Kong, 

Macao and Taiwan 

 

Given the current situation of the COVID-19 pandemic and travel 

restrictions in place here in China, we regret to announce that 

representatives from overseas and representatives from the Chinese 

regions of Hong Kong, Macao and Taiwan will have to attend the  

conference virtually. We apologize for that. Please proceed with payment 

with the online rate.  
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